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i MARCHING

PENN WOOD
HIGH SCHOOL

Welcome to our newsletter! This will be a one page update on all the ins and
EV&I"I".'S this I'I'Iﬂ'l'ltl'l outs of the Penn Wood High School band throughout the season.

Summer rehearsals

@Creen Ave Band Room Message from the director

July 12th, 19th, and 26th, 5-8PM Welcome everyone to the start of the 2023 Marching Band Season.

| am looking forward to getting everything started on July 4th and
New, returning, and prospective throughout the summer. | am excited to make the jump from
band members get a head start on Assistant Director to Director for my first full year and looking
getting ready for marching band forward to meeting all the returning and incoming students and
both musically and physically parents.

before band camp in August.

If you have any questions feel free to reach ocut whenever you need

Lol to. My email is anaroff@wpsd.kl2.pa.us. | am looking forward to a

{@GCreen Ave Back Field

July 26th 7:30PM great season.
-Adam MNaroff

Families and Friends are invited to
come and listen to some of the Welcome to our band staff for the 2023 season!
music we have been practicing as

well as meet our band and staff. .
We welcome Matt Kelly as our new percussion instructor!

Coming soon... Our returning staff members include...
Band Camp

Week 1: July 31 - August 4 Chris D'Arcy - Visual & Color Guard Director
Week 2: August 7 - August 11 Joe Carano - Brass instructor

Arden Epstein - Pit percussion instructor

Band camp will be held at the John Simonnet - Assistant Band Director & Woodwind instructor

Green Avenue High School
campus from 9AM-8PM rain or
shine. In search of...

Family and Friends Preview
August Tl 6pm

We are always in search of friends and family to help throughout
the season! Whether it's being a helping hand for loading and
Families and Friends are invited to unloading the truck, moving equipment at competitions and

join us at the Green Avenue field football games, donating snacks for our Saturday rehearsal or just

for a sneak peak of our 2023 show coming and supporting the band. All are welcome!

where we show off the hard work

the band has been putting in all We are also specifically in search of band family membkbers that
summer! could drive our 26 ft Penske Box truck to and from competitions
and football games. Please see our attached schedule for dates.
Contact us

If you are interested in any of these opportunities please contact

Infogpenmicodandcom Mr. Adam Naroff (anaroff@wpsd. k12.edu)

www.pennwoodband.com
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